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On September 18, 2023, the New Jersey Department of Banking and Insurance (DOBI) announced its adoption of rules requiring
carriers to provide comprehensive abortion coverage as a part of all health benefit plans regulated by DOBI. Individual and small
employer health insurance markets have had this requirement in place since January 1, 2023. Fully insured large employer
health insurance markets will now be required to provide the same coverage as their smaller counterparts.

Click Here to read the entire October 2023 Healthcare Law Update now!
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